No. GEO/Cons./415/1/2023
High Commission of India
Georgetown

Circular

The High Commission of India in Georgetown will conduct Open
House on every second and fourth Wednesday (next working day, if
Wednesday happens to be a closed holiday) from 1500-1600 hrs. at the
Indian Cultural Centre (SVCC) at Lot 50-52, Anira Street, Queenstown.

You are welcome to raise issues/concerns, if any, pertaining to the

High Commission.
(Mu shc%:/awsh’l(
First Secretary (Head of Chancery)
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